

Bethel Township Board of Trustees January 17, 2017 Workshop Meeting

Administration

1: Phoneton Water Discussions- Fences in the project area

Administrator Andy Ehrhart discussed the process and responsibility of Fences in the Phoneton Area.

2: House Demo Update.

Administrator Ehrhart updated the Trustees that he was still waiting on the estimate for the Asbestos removal.

3: Medical Marijuana further discussion.

Assistant to the Administrator Marty Caskey wanted to pass on information that Zoning Commission member Jess Underwood had.

4:OTA Spring Conference reminder

<u>Fire</u>	
Fitness Program	
Fire Chief Ehrhart discussed a	new fitness program that the Staff will be participating in.
Adjournment 8:45	
Mrs. Vanhaaren, President	Mr. Gary Biggs, Trustee
Mr. Jerry Hirt. Trustee	Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer